
________________________________________ 

From:  < > 

Sent: Saturday, March 1, 2025 10:27:31 AM (UTC-07:00) Mountain Time (US & Canada) 

To: FS-r3 webmaster 

Subject: WWW Mail: APS High voltage line in Village of Oak Creek, AZ 

 

This is to object to the installation of an overhead high voltage line by APS in the Village of Oak 
Creek, AZ. The line is a potential fire hazard in a time of extreme drought and staff reductions in the 
Forest Service, will increase home insurance rates and threaten the lives of area residents.  This can 
be avoided by simply putting line underground. Smokey the Bear taught  us that  Only You Can 
Prevent Forest Fires.  So Forest Ranger Martin, it seems that Smokey is talking directly to you. Only 
you can stop this.  Will you?  My neighbors and I surely hope so. 

 




